
Lincoln Service and Texas Eagle  
Service Changes between St. Louis and Chicago 
 

April 17 through April 20, 2015 
 
 
Track and signal upgrades being performed by Union Pacific Railroad, will affect 
Lincoln Service and Texas Eagle from April 17 through April 20, as described below:    

 

Lincoln Service Trains 

 Train 300 will be cancelled, and alternate transportation will not be provided. Passengers may make 
reservations aboard other Lincoln Service train  

 Trains 301, 302 and 303 will be cancelled. Passengers will be provided alternate transportation at all 
stations on the route. 

 Train 304 will operate on a temporary schedule, departing St. Louis 60 minutes later (at 4:00 pm), and 
operating 60 minutes later at all stops through its arrival at Chicago. 

 Train 307 will operates on an adjusted schedule, departing Chicago 50 minutes later (at 7:50 p.m.), and 
operating 50 minutes later at all stops through its arrival St. Louis. 

 
 

Texas Eagle Train 21/421 
 

 Train 21/421 will depart Chicago traveling on a detour route to St. Louis, and will not stop at any 
intermediate stations. Bus service will not be provided at stations between Chicago and St. Louis.   

 Exception: On Saturday, April 18 only, passengers with reservations will be provided bus service from 
Bloomington-Normal to St. Louis on an earlier schedule than Train 21. This bus will only stop to receive 
passengers. The bus departs Bloomington-Normal at 245p, Lincoln at 3:30pm, Springfield at 415p, 
Alton at 6:15 p.m. and St. Louis at 7:00 p.m. Please OS this bus at each stop. 

 
Texas Eagle Train 22/422 

 Train 22/422 will detour between St. Louis and Chicago, and will not stop at any intermediate stations. 
Passengers on Train 22 destined for Chicago will remain on the train. Passengers on Train 22 with 
reservations to stations between St. Louis and Chicago will detrain in St. Louis and board a bus to their 
destination.  

 Passengers boarding prior to the train’s arrival in St. Louis who are destined for stations from Alton 
through Joliet, will be provided bus service from St. Louis to their destination. Upon departing St. Louis, 
this bus will only stop to discharge passengers. 

 
Texas Eagle Trains 321 and 322 

Trains 321 and 322 will be cancelled from April 17 through April 20. Passengers may make reservations 
on Lincoln Service bus/train services referenced above.  

 
We apologize for any inconvenience. For reservations and information, visit Amtrak.com, use our free mobile 
apps or call 1-800-USA-RAIL (1-800-872-7245). Thank you for traveling with Amtrak. 
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